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Weekly Newsletter – June 18 2020 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Letters Home 

 Dojo survey regarding 

children in Years 2, 3, 4 

and 5 returning to 

school – today is the 

last day to submit the 

survey 

 

1 Thessalonians 5:10-

11  “He died for us so that, 

whether we are awake or 

asleep, we may live together 

with him. Therefore 

encourage one another and 

build each other up, just as 

in fact you are doing.” 

 

   And the sun is shining…. 

 
…..so please may we remind you that your children should 

be coming in to school with once-a-day sunscreen applied. 

 

But if it isn’t… 

 
….then please ensure they have a raincoat as the children 

do go outside for fresh air. 

 

                                                                                

 

http://fosay.co.uk/
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More Important News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

In the Community 

 July 3-11 Earl 

Mountbatten Virtual 

Balloon Race (see ad 

on page 3) 

 

 

To bring or not bring 
Please can we remind parents that the only items to be 

brought into school are: 

- a water bottle 

- lunch box 

- sun hat  

- jumper/cardigan 

No other items are to be brought into school including 

(but not limited to) backpacks/pens/pencils/toys 

Recycle with Michael 

Until further notice please can we ask you to hold onto any 

donations you may have for the Recycle with Michael bin. 

The donation program should be starting up in the summer 

but until we get confirmation of the exact date, please 

keep your items at home. Also please do not leave any 

items outside the bin as they will just get wet or be a home 

for rodents. 
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